
 
From: Richard Goetz [mailto:rickg@rlmediasystems.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2012 12:08 PM 

To: Melvin Collins 

Subject: RE: 20111121AXZ 
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From: Melvin Collins [mailto:Melvin.Collins@fcc.gov]  

Sent: Friday, May 18, 2012 9:16 AM 

To: 'Richard Goetz' 

Subject: FW: 20111121AXZ 

 
We have not received a response to the email below.  If we do not receive a response within 10 
days, we will cancel the companion channel permit and process the flashcut application. 
  
______________________________________________  
From:    Melvin Collins   
Sent:   Wednesday, December 07, 2011 10:45 AM 
To:     'Richard Goetz' 
Subject:        20111121AXZ 

 
The station for the subject application already has a companion channel permit (BDCCDTL-
20110211AEN).  They can not have both. 
  
 


